
 

  

We are looking for energetic & enthusiastic 

childcare workers this fall for our weekly Tuesday morning Women in the 

Word study and Thursday morning bi-monthly MOTS meetings.  These are per 

hour paid positions - 2 ½ hours per meeting. Candidate must meet the HPBC 

We Really Care guidelines and submit to a background check.  If interested, 

please contact Marilyn Moore by emailing Nancy at nbaughman@hpbc.cc. 
 

As we anticipate an 

exciting fall season of ministry, we are in special need of nursery assistance 

for our babies through 2 year olds, Scooters Preschool Club, and Prime Time 

Champs for first through third grade boys - all on Wednesday evenings.   

Your response is needed.  Please stop by the Kid City table this morning,  

or indicate your interest using the bulletin tear off this morning.      
 

We are looking for men who are willing and 

interested in serving as Ushers for our Sunday morning services, serving on a 

once or twice a month basis.  For further information, use the bulletin tear off 

or sign up at the hallway table today – and we will contact you with further 

information.   
 

Our volunteer teams for Gym 

set up and take down have been faithfully serving since we moved morning 

services to the Gym.  Many will continue through November, but we do have 

a need for additional 4 participants each weekend to serve one weekend a 

month for the next three months.  If you can assist, please sign up today using 

the bulletin tear off or at the hallway table. 
 

Plan to be involved in Gospel Choir – High 

School age on up!  We will start with our first rehearsal on Sunday, September 

18, from 6:00-7:30pm in the Herd Middle School Room.  If this ministry is new to 

you, please sign up at the Music and Worship table today or contact Loosha 

at lsimmons@hpbc.cc for further information.  

Weekly Offering, August 21:       $52,942  
Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $3,359,370 
Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $3,552,500 
Deficit:                     -$193,130 
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Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or dropbox as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved this fall: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

Living Hope Moms  □ Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Weekend Set Up Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  

□ Orchestra  □ Worship Band 
 

 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

to the family of Chuck Stowell who passed away 

on August 22.  
 

, a short-term missionary with International 

Teams in Ecuador.  Pray for wisdom in his leadership role as the in-

country director for 30 students enrolled this fall. Pray for perseverance 

as his schoolwork towards his doctorate gets harder each semester.  

He is thankful for an amazing group of six Wheaton College students 

who interned in Ecuador at a local clinic, pediatric hospital for kids 

with cancer, and a foundation for kids with special needs.   
 

Many are logging in and 

establishing their Online Community profile – THANK YOU! This will 

become an essential tool for us to maintain accurate family 

information and to significantly improve our communication. At the 

tables in the Atrium Hallway are sign-in instruction cards, or simply go 

to www.myhpbc.cc - view the short video and follow the instructions. 
 

The first of two Fall Membership Orientation 

gatherings is today at 10:10am, immediately following the first Worship 

Hour, in HS Rooms 6 & 8. The next Membership Orientation gathering 

will be Sunday, September 11 at 12:45pm. Please choose one to 

attend. Membership Doctrinal Classes will be Sunday mornings in 

October at 10:10am. Indicate your interest on the bulletin tear-off,  

and place in a drop box as you exit.  For further information email 

Debbie at dniffin@hpbc.cc.   

The Nominating Committee of HPBC  

has nominated, and the Elder Board has approved the 

recommendation of Jeremy Ervin, Richard Marshall, and Brady 

Schlesener as candidates to fulfill three years terms of service on  

the Board of Elders.     

 

If you are a member of our church,  

plan to join us for the annual meeting that will feature ministry 

updates, year-end financial summary and proposed annual budget. 

Members will vote on the Annual Budget for the fiscal year, October 

2016 - September 2017; and elect nominated candidates for church 

boards.  The Annual Meeting quorum is 140 members, and will be held 

on Wednesday, September 7, at 7:00pm in Fellowship Hall.  
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Be sure and pick up your copy of the 

recently published 2016 Fall edition of the Connection from a 

hallway table this morning. You will be encouraged and informed  

as you read about the fall ministry focused articles in this edition! 
 

Ladies, be sure and check out  

the weekly Women in the Word Bible studies to be offered over  

this coming year on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday evenings.   

The study will be the books of Philippians and Colossians.   

Pre-registration is preferred.  Stop by the Women’s Ministry table  

this morning for details. 
 

Men, please stop by the table  

in the hallway and pick up the detailed information on this fall’s 

Tuesday morning study on the life of Jeremiah, and the  

Wednesday night Old Testament overview study.    
 

Our Women’s Bible Fellowship‘s 

Bible Conference continues today with guest teacher Mara Lee 

Olson.  Next week’s speaker will be Inell Slater.  All ladies are  

welcome to attend.  Come to High School Room 16 at 10:10am. 

       Today’s Message:  One Last Time - Mark 14:10-31 

Grace Greater Than Our Sin 

Great is Thy Faithfulness 

I Need Thee Every Hour 

When I Survey 
Message 

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

Seas of Crimson 

Be Lifted High 

Jailbreak 

When I Survey 

In Christ Alone 
Message 

We Turn Our Eyes 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life 

related Bible studies for every age group which provide great 

opportunities to connect with others and to grow as a follower of 

Jesus.  For information, visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer 

and we’ll help you with directions and further information. 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  

We would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions 

you might have or information you desire.  Please stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, visit our church website at 

www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in 

offering plate or dropbox as you leave the service this morning. 

6:30am - Men’s Prayer 

11:30am - Women’s Prayer 
 

 

 

Those grieving the loss of a loved one do not need  

to be alone and without resources.  This video-based support group 

ministry features encouragement from top experts in grief recovery, 

and meets on Wednesdays at 7:00pm in Atrium Board Room.  

Preregistration is not necessary.  Facilitators are Ulli & Nancy Jonen.   

7:00pm—Herd & Crash Ministries 

                Oasis Scripture & Prayer 

                Grief Share 
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If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us for 

Sunday morning worship.  Would you 

be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop in 

offering plate or dropbox as you 

leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www. hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 


